Dec 28th, 2022
Dr. Widyandana, MHPE., PhD., SpM., Editor-in-Chief

Universitas Gadjah Mada
Yogyakarta
Re: Engaging stakeholders to strengthen the local actions for stunting prevention and control in Lombok Barat
Dear dr. Widyandana, MHPE., PhD., SpM.,
Please find enclosed our manuscript entitled, “Engaging stakeholders to strengthen the local actions for stunting prevention and control in Lombok Barat”, that we would like to submit for consideration for publication as an article in the Journal of Community Empowerment for Health. In this study we describe the process of the stakeholders engagement for the stunting intervention program in Lmbok Barat, Nusa Tenggara Barat Indonesia.
 The prevalence of stunting in Indonesia remained high, and Nusa Tenggara Barat Province was the 3rd province with highest stunting prevalence in Indonesia. Previous study suggests that involving stakeholder in the stunting intervention is necessary.

This work has been approved by all contributing authors, has not been published previously, and has not been submitted elsewhere for consideration for publication. We appreciate this opportunity to submit our manuscript and hope that your reviewers and editorial staff find our study relevant and great interest to your journal.
Thank you very much for your kind attention. If there are any questions, please contact me at the address listed below. We are looking forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely yours,

Supriyati

Department of Health Behavior, Environment, and Social Medicine, Faculty of Medicine, Public Health and Nursing Universitas Gadjah Mada
IKM Building 3rd floor, Faculty of Medicine, Public Health and Nursing UGM
Farmako Street, North Sekip, Yogyakarta 55281 INDONESIA

